
Lawrence	Jayhawk	Kennel	Club	
January	27,	2020		
General	Meeting	Minutes		
Location:	Conroy’s	Pub	
Recorded	by	Vickie	Jacobs,	Secretary	
	
The	minutes	were	approved	as	read:	
	

Ø Lee	Boyd,	treasurer,	reported	we	have	$XX.XX	in	accounts.	AKC	dues	have	been	paid	as	
well	as	our	Insurance	for	directors.		

Ø 1st	Vice	President,	Deb	Duncan	had	no	report.	

Ø 2nd	Vice	President,	Amber	Miller,	reported	that	she	has	found	a	place	to	offer	
obedience	classes	again.	The	name	of	the	business	is	Sunflower	Canine.	The	area	will	
only	allow	for	one	class	at	a	time.	To	have	classes	we	will	probably	have	to	go	2	nights	
with	2	classes	a	night.		

Ø AKC	Delegate:	No	report	

Ø Committee	reports:	

o Dog	Show:	Jason	Deli	will	provide	food	for	the	show	this	year.	AKC	is	offering	
one	free	litter	registration	for	the	winner	of	the	Best	in	Show	Bred-by.	The	club	
will	offer	this	group	this	year.		

o Lee	Boyd	announced	that	no	contract	was	signed	for	the	use	of	the	fairgrounds.	
The	show	chair	will	look	into	this	situation.	

Ø Old	Business:	Mike	Falley	has	looked	into	a	place	for	our	Feb.	9th	Awards	Banquet.	The	
choices	are	the	6	mile	Chop	House	or	J	Wilson.	After	discussion	J	Wilson	was	selected.	
Mike	sent	the	Brunch	menu	around	and	will	contact	the	restaurant	for	the	final	details.		

o It	was	decided	if	you	want	to	drink	alcohol	that	you	are	responsible	for	paying	
and	the	meals	will	be	equal	to	Two	Doggy	Dollars.	

Ø No	New	Business	

Ø Meeting	adjourned.	

	

		


